
  

Victorian NTM – Western Port   

 

 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general 

information. 

 

Victorian NTM 521(T) 2023 Western Port 

Under Water Sound Recorders Deployed 

Effective  12th  December 2023 

Details:                   Mariners are advised that an under water sound recording 

device has been deployed on the sea bed until June 30th 2024, 

in each of the following two locations:- 

              S 38° 25.7’, E 145° 16.1’, (North Arm) and S 38° 16.8’, 145° 14.8’, (Eastern 

Anchorage). Each device measures approximately 1m x 1m x 

0.7m with no buoys or attachments in the water column. 

Mariners are requested to avoid anchoring in the vicinity of these devices. 

Chart Affected:     AUS 151. 

Further Notice: This Notice is self cancelling 

 

 

Capt. Martin Leavold 

Deputy Harbour Master  

Port of Hastings  
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